Press Release Announcement on the reconnection of the
islands of Ios, Sikinos and Folegandros

HEDNO announces that the electricity supply issue that affected the islands of Ios,
Sikinos, and Folegandros late last night, has now been largely resolved.

On Sikinos and Folegandros, electricity supply has been fully restored, while on Ios full
restoration is expected by late afternoon. The areas of Ios experiencing intermittent
outages due to ongoing restoration works are Chora, Port, Mylopotas, and
Manganari.

Please note that the fault occurred in the onshore part of the two submarine cables
of Paros, which supply electricity to the three islands.

The crews of HEDNO rushed to the area and are working hard to fully restore the
damage.
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